
FROM THE WORSHIP & MUSIC COMMITTEE: 
The Postludes that are played every week after the Benediction are 

beautiful musical pieces. Please consider staying with us in the  
sanctuary to listen to them. They are meant to be the musical  

conclusion to our Sunday worship service, just as the Preludes are the 
opening of the service. Ellen works hard to prepare these selections 

for us each week, and she does a fantastic job with them. Thank you. 

One Great Hour of Sharing is one of four special offerings taken yearly 
to promote Presbyterian Mission. Funds from this offering go to  

Disaster Assistance, Hunger, and Self-Development Programs. This 
year’s offering will be taken on Easter Sunday, April 1st. 

ANNUAL OPC RUMMAGE SALE 
 

Thursday, April 26:  5pm to 8pm 
Friday, April 27:  9am to 8pm 

Saturday, April 28:  9am to Noon (bag sale) 
 

Start your spring cleaning and bring your treasures to the Rummage 
Sale beginning on Sunday, April 22nd after the worship service. 

 

Sign-up sheets are located on the PW Board. Please consider donating 
a few hours to help make the sale a success! We can greatly use your 
help. Contact Pam Ehring, Donna Gruendike, or Marilyn Malloy with  

any questions.   

FOSTERING HOPE 
The Mission Committee is once again filling backpacks for 

Fostering Hope. We’ll be collecting items throughout 
March and April. Please take an “Easter Egg” or two from 
our tree, purchase the items, and place them in the spe-
cial box on the Mission Table. There are copies of the list 

there for you to take home, too. 
Thank you for your continued support of OPC Mission. 
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FOOD SHELF NEEDS LIST 
The current list of items requested by the Food Shelf are: 

 Shampoo 
 Bar soap 

 Toothpaste 
 Rice (not instant) 

Many thanks to those who continue to donate to our Food Shelf.  
Your donations make a very tangible difference to families in need 

within our community.  
If you would like to donate cash toward items or for TOPS cards, or 

have any questions, please see either Jean Schult or Andy Resch, our 
OPC Representatives. 

Music is a wonderful part of prayer and worship! 

Thank you to our choir director, Jean Weaver; our  

organist, Ellen Bristol; and the choir members who  

continue to make a joyful noise each Sunday. We are 

grateful to those who join our choir, even if just for a 

short time, as a way to share their talents with OPC! 

“Sing to the Lord a new song, sing to the Lord all the earth!”  

(Psalm 96)         ~Debra Glor 

The DEADLINE to submit 

items for the May Oracle is: 

APRIL 16th 

Kindly email your items to Brandon at  

ogdenpresbyterian@gmail.com or leave them in the Office  

Mailbox located on the wall just outside the office entrance. 
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PHOTO DIRECTORY 

Please submit your RECENT photos to Brandon for the new 

OPC directory BY APRIL 18th! 
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